Letter of Informed Consent

October 5th, 2015
Dear Participant,

I am currently enrolled as graduate student at The School of the Art Institute of Chicago. As a requirement for my M.A. degree, I will be conducting a pilot research project tentatively entitled “The Personal Museum.”  The purpose of this research is to determine the impact of curated objects on emotional development. I am requesting your permission to include you as a participant in this project. This project will begin on October 5th, 2015 and end on February 1st, 2015. It will involve interviews with collectors that may be audio recorded and observations of personal collections which will be photographed. Possible benefits for the participants of this project are an understanding of their emotional attachment to their collectors and how it has helped to shape their scope on the world. There are no foreseeable risks or discomforts for participants in this project.
Your name and all other personally identifiable information will be kept confidential. Your participation in this project is voluntary and if you decide to participate in this project, you may discontinue participation at any time. You have the right to inspect any materials related to the proposal. Your request will be honored within a reasonable period after the request is received.

If you have any questions or concerns about this research project, please contact me at: (773) 677-6157 or mstoke2@saic.edu
If you agree to participate in this research, please complete the information below:

______________________________ __________________________ ____________

Participant’s Name (please print)        Participant’s Signature                 Date

Thank You,

Miranda Winters



  

MAAE Candidate





______________________
   

Please feel free to contact my course instructor, John Ploof <jploof@saic.edu 312.629.9487
